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May11, 2024 
 

 
Lonquist comment: 
 
The PAZ satellite from the TSX/PAZ constellation (4 & 7-day revisit) passed by Sulphur on 
Wednesday May 15. We received the dataset Friday and verified that none of the point groups 
within the review area are showing deviation from their respective trends. The attached report 
has been prepared for reference. 
 
Regarding the TSX satellite pass that occurred on May 11, we were informed by TREA that the 
TSX satellite was affected by the geomagnetic storm that impacted the earth from May 7-14 and 
the image was not acquired. We have not been notified of any impacts on future TSX 
acquisitions at this time and are assuming that the TSX acquisition schedule will continue as 
normal going forward. 
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